

## Yellowstone Boys and Girls Ranch 1732 South 72<sup>nd</sup> Street West Billings, MT 59106

## FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE February 29, 2016

## **Volunteers Read with Yellowstone Academy Students**

## Contact:

Gillette Vaira YBGR Director of Public Relations

Office: 406.655.2124 Cell: 406.489.2818 gvaira@ybgr.org

BILLINGS — As Dr. Seuss said, "The more that you read, the more things you will know." That's



Phillips 66 employees and their families volunteered at YBGR by wrapping Christmas gifts for youth in 2015.

why students at Yellowstone Academy are looking forward to reading with volunteers from Phillips 66 to celebrate National Read Across America Day on March 2.

"Our students love meeting people from the community," said Prudence Lybeck, Yellowstone Academy's teacher for kindergarten through third grades. "They'll be reading Dr. Seuss books and engaging in a variety of activities as they develop language and social skills."

"Our employees jump at the opportunity

to get involved with youth in the community," said Bonnie Burks, the public relations coordinator for Phillips 66 Billings Refinery. "We enjoy partnering with Yellowstone to help kids."

In addition to the Dr. Seuss festivities, the Texas Roadhouse will be serving a free lunch for the students, staff, and volunteers involved in the event.

"We're thankful to have such strong community support," said Gillette Vaira, Yellowstone's director of public relations. "Phillips 66 and the Texas Roadhouse have gone out of their way to create a positive experience for these students, and we're grateful for their time and energy."

Close to 40 students in kindergarten through 12<sup>th</sup> grades participate in Yellowstone Academy's day school program. The youth travel to and from YBGR's 410-acre campus each day from their homes. YBGR, a nonprofit organization, is trusted locally and nationally as a leader in the field of mental health care for children and their families. Learn more at www.ybgr.org.